
 

Village President:  David Tarr 
 

Board members:   
Shaun Hiemstra,  
John Klosterman,  

Rick Peterson, Daniel Redeker,  
Richard Vollbrecht,  
Mike Walgenbach 

 

Village Hall located at:  
115 N. Center Street 

Village Clerk:   
Corinne Vande Zande 

Phone: 346-5415 
Clerk’s Office Hours: Mon-Fri. 

8:30 am-noon & 1-4:30 pm 
 

Village Meetings  
are held the 2nd Monday  
of each month and are  

open to the public.  
The Utility meeting begins  
at 7:00 pm with the regular  
meeting immediately after.  

 

Village meeting agendas,  
minutes and notices  

are posted at the Village Hall,  
Library and Post Office.  

 

Website Address: 

www.villageofbrandon.com 
 

Email: 
clerkofbrandon@centurytel.net 

 

Public Works Department: 
(DPW Director, Vance Henning) 

920-346-5492 
 

Police Department: 
(Chief, Gary Durkee) 

920-346-5555 

For Your 

Information: 

 

        The Food Pantry  
            Distributes: Wednesday,         

  January 15: 1:30-4:30 pm 

 

   

 

 

Village Ordinance 

  Prohibits  

blowing snow into the 

street when clearing 

your driveway or  

sidewalk!   

 Thank You!   

 

Tax Collection 
Dates: 

 

   Pay in person at Village Hall: 
   Monday, December 30,  
   Friday, January 31 
   9:00 am-3:45 pm 

 

Payments can also be 
dropped off at Village Hall  
or mailed to PO Box 385 

 

Village Caucus: 
 

Monday, 
January 13 
6:45 pm: 

 

Nominations are  
needed for  
2 Trustees   

for term of 3 yrs. 

A message from Police Chief, Gary Durkee: 

In the event you are a “snowbird” or leaving on a vacation, 

the police department is willing to keep an eye on your 

home.  Stop by the Police Department (located at the rear of 

the Village Hall or call 920-346-5555) and request a 

“Vacation House Check Request” form.   

  

January is  

   National Radon  

Action Month.  
 

The EPA suggests all homes are tested 

one time for radon gas.  Radon is invisi-

ble & odorless and long term exposure is 

a risk for lung cancer.  
 

Kits are on sale for $5.00 in January  

at the Brandon Clerk’s Office 

Attention 

Home Owners! 

 

 

January ~ 2020 


